

10th September 2025

Dear Parents

Re: Pantomime Theatre Trip

This year, as part of our Christmas celebrations we will be once again taking the children to the Pantomime at the Cast theatre in Doncaster. We will be going on Friday 12th December to see Cinderella. We shall leave school by coach at approximately 13.00 after an early lunch and return for approximately 4.45pm. The exact times will be confirmed closer to the time.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £24.50. We also have the opportunity to pre book a vanilla ice cream for each child at a cost of £2.50. This is the only chance you will have to order an ice cream for your child/ren as orders cannot be altered once we have stated our final amount to the theatre. No spending money is to be brought on the day.

Both these items are available to purchase on ParentPay but if you require a barcode letter in order to pay through PayPoint please let me know. As we are now reducing the number of paper letters we are sending home, you will now have to give your parental consent on the site.

If you have any questions regarding any of the above please do not hesitate to contact me on 01302 710580 or call into the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Mitchell

Office Manager